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Attendance 

Y1D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y3/4GK 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1C, Y3/4M 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y4/5K 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y6K 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y5/6C 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y2F 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P 84% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Rec M 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Delta Bobby Eden Freya Erin Jake 

George Harrison Lucas Leo Shae Kaylie 

Y2F Y3/4 G/K Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Frankie Evie-Rose Cayson Laela Millie Blake 

Jude Alfie River Abigail Daisy Indie 

Diary Dates 
 

• 12.07.22 – Sports Afternoon 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 15.07.22 – Reports out 

• 18.07.22 – Transition week 

• 20.07.22 – Year 6 Prom 

• 22.07.22 – Leavers assembly 

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

• 05.09.22 – New School Year 

 

Sports Day Picnic 

As advertised on Dojo on 29th June,  

we are holding a picnic at lunchtime  

before sports day, where you will be  

able to sit with your child/children to have a picnic 

lunch on the grass at the side of the KS2 

classrooms. We will let parents in via the KS2 gate 

next to the office and then send your children to 

you once we have seen you. 
 

After children have finished eating they will be 

able to go and play on their playground. Children 

will return to class at the end of lunch and 

parents/carers will be invited to make their way to 

the field. 

Safety on the Playground 

We have had some sports equipment fitted against 

the KS2 end wall this week. The children will be 

taught how it works and how to use them. Please 

help us in ensuring they work for a long time by 

keeping your children away from both boards. 

 

Also, I have been informed that a number of 

children are climbing trees on the playground after 

school, please keep an eye on your children and 

make sure they do not climb. 

 

Next week is a four-day week due to staff training 

on the Friday. 

Children’s reports will be sent out electronically 

(via ParentMail) on Thursday next week. If you 

have any questions about your child’s report, 

please contact your child’s class teacher via dojo 

to arrange to speak to them. 

Sports Afternoon 

Next Tuesday (12th July) we are holding  

our sports afternoon. Your child will need to come 

to school in their P.E. kit and the appropriate 

colour t-shirt for their team. 

 

Parents/Carers are invited to watch the event. All 

children will return to their class at the end of the 

afternoon before going home. 

 

Please can I remind parents/carers that you are 

not allowed to smoke or vape anywhere on the 

school premises including the school field. Please 

support us in having a fabulous afternoon. 

SATs Results 

This week we have received our  

KS2 SATs results and they are  

amazing. The children’s  

combined scores are above  

national in all areas. I would like  

to say a huge well done to all of  

the children and also all staff who were involved in 

supporting the year 6 children. 


